
The Deerfield Village Voice

Wilmoth Construction Company volunteered to mail this brief newsletter from your new board of

directors with their final wastewater billing.

On April 4th the new Deerfield Village Board of Directors comprised of Jim Bauer, Dwaine Childs,

Bill Krumenacker, Dave Lewis, Tom Miller, Pattie and Paul Wilmoth held its organizational meeting.

The following assignments were made:

President Bill Krumenacker

Vice President Paul Wilmoth

Secretary Pattie Wilmoth

Treasurer Chris Phaire

The following committees were formed:

Finance Streets & Grounds (includes architectural review)

Chris Phaire, Chairperson Dwaine Childs, Chairperson

Bill Krumenacker Torre Parra

Craig Colantoni Celena Phaire

Dan Cira Michael Katterjohn

Paul Wilmoth

Rules & Policy Denice Childs

Jim Bauer, Chairperson Terry Bauer

Tom Miller

Pattie Wilmoth

We invite anyone who is interested in serving on a committee to contact the chairperson. (See

enclosed, updated list for phone numbers.) This is YOUR association, and we hope you will take an

active part in it!

Our next general meeting will be held in the next few months. In the mean time, you are welcomed

to attend any committee or board meeting. The board meets the 1st Tuesday of each month.

Please contact Bill in advance so we can provide seating.

The common ground (35 acres) will soon be deeded to the association from Wilmoth Construction

Company. The wastewater treatment plant has already been deed to the PSD.

A big thanks to the developers (Dave & Paul) for all the work they did to bring about the creation

of Deerfield Village and the property owners’ association.

Sincerely,

  //signed//

Bill Krumenacker


